
Holy Spirit Parish Pastoral Council 

September 5th, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Fr. Doug Krings ,Kirsten Dige, Scott Held, Logan Good, Greg Matsko, Dawn Clutter, Pat Cahill, 

Lorie Durocher, Keith Hollenbeck, Ryan Bowman, Elaine Becker  

Absent:  Kathy Malby, Keri Leggett 

 

 

1. Fr Doug opened the meeting with a prayer to the Holy Spirit for the council and all the 

parish. 

2. Pat Cahill  was elected Chairperson and Dawn Clutter Vice Chairperson, both 

anonymously.  Keri Leggett will remain secretary. 

3.  Introduction of new members Lori and Greg.  

4. June 6th, 2017 minutes approved.   

5. Fr. Doug expressed that a shorter, one hour, pastoral council meeting would be 

desirable.  Members were in agreement.  

6. Introduction of all members to Fr. Doug and the new council members.  

7. ME21 Survey reviewed.  Implementation of results continues with the first “small 

group” meeting scheduled for September 20th at 6:30 pm.  

8. Parish Council Fall Picnic is this weekend after the 11 am Mass.  Plans and details 

discussed.  

9. Update on Great Falls Catholic School System mentioned that Fr. Dick would remain on 

this committee.  

10. Cross Catholic Outreach was introduced by Fr. Doug as a project for the parish.  Funds 

could be raised for cement home foundations in Hatti.  

11. Council member commission assignments were updated.  See attached listing.  

12. Administrative Report was given by Mark.    

13. For the Good of the Parish had no feedback at this time.  

14. Commission reports were minimal primarily due to summer slack.  

15. Thank You cards – none for this month. 

16. Next meeting is scheduled for October 3rd. 

17. Closing prayer. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Elaine Becker 

 


